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January 2017
I am writing this letter in support of Rachel Panzi as you consider her as Forty Under 40 award candidate.
Rachel would be a great candidate to consider. Her quality work with LifeServe Blood Center as a Territory Representative has made a positive impact for our organization while sharing her enthusiasm and commitment to patients who need blood products in the Des Moines metro and across the state of Iowa.
Through the constant changes in the blood industry, Rachel consistently works hard and strives for success in her life which is evident in her commitments and accomplishments. Rachel works with over 270 volunteers throughout Des Moines and across the state of Iowa. In 2016 Rachel was responsible for over 9,000 blood products. Striving to find new donors is one of Rachel’s many goals and in 2016 she had a solid 15% first time donors which included 1,569 new donors. Her efforts potentially impacted approximately 27,000 patients. 
Leadership within LifeServe Blood Center is emphasized in Rachel’s day to day activities. When we need someone to meet with a business representative, offer thoughts on a project or volunteer to work an event on the weekend, Rachel is always willing to step up and be there for the team. She leads several recruitment projects requiring interdepartmental cooperation including:
· Distinguished Donor Award Program
· Run for Blood
· LifeServe Blood Center Scholarship Program
Rachel has been in the role of management during her years with LifeServe and continues to be a resource to her team and her current manager focusing always on the team over her individual goals to assure the organization is successful. 
Not only has Rachel been highly regarded by coworkers and managers during her almost 10 years with our organization, but she also shares her energy through volunteerism with Junior League of Des Moines and Sawgrass Links Townhome Association. Always busy and always first to step up and help out-Rachel Panzi would be an excellent candidate for consideration and I fully recommend her nomination.
Sincerely,
Lori Sporrer
Recruitment Manager, LifeServe Blood Center
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